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Today, we worked with Ms. 

Marchelletta’s class to plan our own 

Thanksgiving Feast. Check out the 

pictures on the website later today. 

Happy Thanksgiving to you 

and your families! I wish you 

all a wonderful holiday. This 

year, I am so thankful for the 

wonderful group of children I 

am blessed to teach each day! I 

am grateful for their energy 

and passion towards  learning! 

Thank you for raising such 

amazing children! 

Reading and Writing: After the holiday break, we will begin Nonfiction 

Information Reading and Informational Writing. 

Social Studies: We are still working on Chapter 5 on the Early European 

Explorers. 

Science: We started our next unit on Earth’s Water Systems. We will 

continue to compare the amount of fresh, frozen, and salt water on the 

Earth’s surface. 

GR 4 Math: We worked on 

dividing larger numbers to get a 

quotient that may contain a 

remainder. The students are doing 

a wonderful job of checking with 

the reverse operation of 

multiplication. Today, we worked 

on complex word problems 

involving division. 

GR 5 Math: We finished Module 

2! The review sheet came home 

today. We completed PG 1-2. 

Pages 3-4 will completed on 

Monday. 

Test Tuesday, December 3rd.  


